Three Wisconsin Association of School Boards (WASB) resolutions were supported and
parliamentary procedures were discussed at the September 5 meeting of the Neenah Joint
School District Board of Education.

The resolutions showed the District’s support for items that WASB will push for statewide
legislation. The resolutions were in the areas of improving systems to reduce seclusion and
restraints, revising the Wisconsin Improvement Program for incentivizing talent development
and compensating Wisconsin post-secondary student teacher supervisors.

The Board also held a discussion to review parliamentary procedures and ensure that all Board
members understand the meeting process.

New teaching hires were approved for Henry Laste and Sobia Asim at the middle school, Lydia
Barrette and Nicole Winiecki at Coolidge, Stefanie Lempke at Alliance and Cara Wege as a
school psychologist. Educational assistant hires included Sarah Reynolds at Coolidge, Shelby
Mitchell at Washington, Lonnie O’Bryant at the high school, Mary Kamin at Taft, Amber Gable at
Spring Road and Taylor Schmidt at the middle school. Todd Sommer was hired as a mechanic.

The next meeting is set for September 19 at 6 p.m.



